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Untortunately, 1t was not possibie for an Afring meeting to be
held at the loth 1.,0.C, in Canberra because only one or two
members were able to attend,

The 4th Pan-African Ornithological Congress

The 4th P.A.0.C. will be heid in the Seychelles from oth - 13th
November, 19760, [t is suggested that this Congress might make a
suitable venue for a mecting of Afring members to discuss the
futurc of co-operation and standardisation of ringing in Africa,
and indeed of Afring itself,

The object of this circular is to remind you of Afring’s existence,
to re~-establish contact with vou and to ask you if vou will be
attending the Seychelles meeting, I 3 meeting is considered

worthwhile, | =xpect to circulate a questionnaire to establish
the present state of rinaing in cach member country and to
canvass opinion on peossible subjects worth discussing. | do look

forwara to hearing fron vou in the near future,

g.C.H%E!liort, C.C.H, Elliott,
on., Secretary FAS Project Quelea,
AFRING Bdite Postal 21,
N’Qjamena,
I'chad,

Central Africa.

FOREIGN NEWS
We received the following letter from the National Parks, Senegal:
My dear collegues,
We sha!l be beginning the first ringing of the White Pelican

Pelacanus onocrotalus in the Parc National des Qiseaux du Djoudj
in the Republic of Seneaal in March, 1970,

The rings we are using are aluminium and numbered from S.A, i to
S.A. 250.

We wish to ask all bird-watchers, hunters, and others who may
cither see or find a dead bird carrying one of these rings to
please make o note of the recovery, remove the ring and forward
the information to the following address:

Director of National Parks,
PO, Rox 5135,

Dakar,

Seneaal .

Thanking vou in advance,

A.R. Dupuy
Director of National Parks




